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SESSION OF 2003

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2315

As Recommended by House Committee on
Corrections and Juvenile Justice

Brief*

HB 2315 would allow for quarterly grant payments, instead of semi-
annual grant payments as under current law, to counties from the
Juvenile Justice Authority.

Background

The Acting Commissioner of the Juvenile Justice Authority testified
in support of the bill.

The fiscal note indicates no fiscal impact.


